
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

This is to advise you that the Store Sheds in the Walkways of Entrance A, 
Entrance B and Entrance C will be painted on Monday, 10th June starting at 
9 am. Access to the Store Sheds will not be available until the end of the day 
i.e. 5pm on 10th June, the latter to allow the paint to dry. 

Your assistance with the above is very much appreciated in advance and 

apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Estate Office 

GH Estate Office Staff  


